TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD FIRE DISTRICT #2
COUNTY OF MONMOUTH, NEW JERSEY

RECOMMENDATIONS

December 31, 2016

None.

A corrective action plan for 2016 is not required by the Fire District since there were no
recommendations.

The preceding summary of synopsis was prepared from the report of audit of the Township of
Freehold Fire District #2, County of Monmouth, for the calendar year 2016. This report of audit
submitted by Gerard Stankiewicz, Certified Public Accountant, of the firm Samuel Klein and
Company, whose report dated March 31, 2017 expressed an unmodified opinion and is on file
at the Township of Freehold Fire District Headquarters on Dutch Lane, Freehold Township and
will be available on the District's website www.freeholdtwpfiredistrict2.com on or after May 5,
2017 and may be inspected by any interested person.

Jeffrey Allen, Board Secretary
Freehold Township Fire District #2



